
Lynbrook North Middle School 
Weekly update 4/1/2022 

 

 

Q3 ends today April 1st  
PowerSchool portal opens and report cards will be available on April 8th. 

  

PTA Scholarship Fundraiser April 1st  
Join us tonight at 7:00 in the Lynbrook High School gym to cheer on Lynbrook North at the PTA Scholarship 

Volleyball Fundraiser.  Tickets are $3.00 at the door. 

 

PTA meeting date change 
The PTA meeting scheduled for April 11th at 7:30PM will be held on April 4th at 7:30PM in the GP room.   

Here is the link if you wish to attend virtually: 

https://lynbrook.webex.com/lynbrook/j.php?MTID=med92bb3131808664fe79aa48136f824a 

 

Art Show April 5th  
Please join us for the North Art show from 7:00-9:00PM. 

 

NYS Assessments Math – April 26th & 27th    
We will be running classes on a delayed bell schedule.  See attached letter that was emailed home and 

delayed bell schedule. 

 

Science Research Summer Camp 
Deadline for applying is April 15th, 2022. See attached brochure and application.   

 
Yearbook - 8th grade parents  
Limited number of yearbooks left for purchase.  Be sure to place your order ASAP.  

Advisors: amanda.agurkis@lynbrookschools.org & allison.franco@lynbrookschools.org 

  

Health and safety 
Families can receive additional free COVID test kits from the federal government shipped directly to the home 
even if previously ordered.  Please use the provided link to order your kits.  
COVIDtests.gov - Free at-home COVID-19 tests  
North has more test kits available for pick up.  Please contact Ms. Manfre, the school nurse, to make 

arrangements for pick up 516-887-6585.  

 
Quarantine and Remote Learning 
Links to virtual learning via WebEx are available on each class page in Schoology.  Please know that teacher's 
cameras will be on, but there may be limited interaction with those on camera.  Students will be able to tune 
into the lesson and when feasible, they will have a view of the interactive whiteboard. 
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